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April 5, 2017
Henry Sniezek, Director

Broward County Planning and Redevelopment Division

1 North University Drive

Fort Lauderdale, FL 33301

Re:
Wawa

Northwest corner of Pembroke Road and Hiatus Road

Dear Mr. Sniezek:

The City of Pembroke Pines Commission, on April 5, 2017, reviewed a request from Dunay Miskel Backman, LLP (Engineer) to make changes to the non-vehicular access line (NVAL).  The City of Pembroke Pines has no objection to the approval of a delegation request to amend the Pembroke Lakes South Plat as Recorded in PB 45601 PG 1142, to allow for a twenty five foot (25’) opening for right-turns only and a fifty foot (50’) opening for right-turns into and out-of Wawa on Pembroke Road.
The City Commission, as part of Agenda Item Number 17-0173 , authorized the Engineering Division of the Public Services Department to write this letter indicating that the City of Pembroke Pines has no objection to the changes to the non-vehicular access line to Pembroke Lakes South Plat. The approved agenda item is attached for your files.

Please contact the Engineering Division at 954-518-9040 if we can be of further assistance on this subject.

Respectfully

City of Pembroke Pines

Karl M. Kennedy, P.E.

City Engineer

CC:
Shawn W.W. Denton, Director of Public Services
8300 S. Palm Dr. • Pembroke Pines, Florida 33025 • 954-518-9040
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Angelo Castillo, Commissioner


Jay Schwartz, Commissioner


Iris A. Siple, Commissioner





Frank C. Ortis, Mayor


Carl Shechter, Vice-Mayor


Charles F. Dodge, City Manager








